
Participation in athletics provides many benefits for our 
students: It builds community as friends and family come 
together to cheer on their team; it helps students maintain 
physical health through focus on healthy diet and exercise;  
and it gives students an opportunity to use their God-given 
talents to shine in His name. 

Upgrades to our baseball/softball field, completed over two phases, will 
support these student athletes as they strive to reach their full potential.

In the first phase of our baseball/softball field complex upgrades, 
we will enhance safety, functionality, and the overall experience for 
players and spectators. A new backstop and the iconic Blue Monster 
in right field will define the field of play and improve the viewing for 
fans. Newly constructed dugouts will offer seating, storage, and added 
safety features for athletes. A modern press box will provide better 
visibility and comfort for game-day operations. Additionally, upgrades 
to the surrounding plaza will create a welcoming gathering space for 
students, families, and visitors.

In the second phase, we will focus on the playing field itself. Our 
natural grass field is beautiful, but it is challenging to maintain and can 
limit play and practice in Missouri weather! We will install a turf infield 
that will provide a durable, all-weather surface – ensuring consistent 
playability, reducing maintenance costs, and allowing for more 
frequent use of the field.
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